Tribute To Russia

HON. HENRY A.WALLACE Vice President of the United States



Foreword by CORLISS LAMONT

Address made at the SALUTE TO OUR RUSSIAN ALLY mass meeting at Madison Square Garden, held on November 8, 1942, by the Congress of American-Soviet Friendship.



 $\begin{array}{c} \textit{Published by} \\ \text{The Congress of American-Soviet Friendship} \\ \text{New York} \end{array}$

Record of

THE CONGRESS OF AMERICAN-SOVIET FRIENDSHIP

The Congress of American-Soviet Friendship was an epochmaking event in the relations of the American and Soviet peoples. Delegates to the Congress and participants at the Salute to Our Russian Ally at which Vice-President Wallace made his historic address, urged that the record of the Congress be put in a permanent form. This is now being done. It is gathered in a book containing the texts of the most important speeches and a running commentary covering all the sessions. Copies of the book (price 35¢) may be obtained from:

THE CONGRESS OF AMERICAN-SOVIET FRIENDSHIP New York